January 3, 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to certify that I Paula J Griffin-Gaston residing at 413 W
Wright Street, Milwaukee, WI 53212 have called the city of Milwaukee
numerous times over the past 3 years with complaints of tree debris coming
from the dead tree just east of my home. The last time that I called in with
complaints was this past July when we had a severe storm and my husband
and I had to clean up “Large Tree branches” from our yard. I have called
asking if someone could please come out and remove the tree, but instead
’ve seen the workers just “cut” the tree branches. This tree because of its
size and condition is a hazard.

My neighbor Diane Williams has had severe damage caused to her car
because of this tree. Again there was a sever wind storm, we were unable to
park on Wright street due to construction and parking was prohibited. A
large “Tree Trunk” longer than the length of her car fell off of the tree and
on top of her vehicle, destroying her windshield and the hood of her car.
The loud thump and the noise of glass breaking woke me up so I was the
first one on the scene and proceeded to call Ms. Diane to inform her of the
damage that was done. At that time pictures of the damage was taken by
myself and are available.

Please feel free to contact me if you may have any further questions I can be
reached at (414) 690-5775.
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